
 

 

 

   

 
Fairseat News – Thursday, 24th June 2021 

 

Vaccinations – in the Widgery Room on Friday 25th June 2021 from 12 noon. We have been informed a short 

time ago that the Ministry of Health will attend at Fairseat to give vaccines for all our residents and staff from 

12 noon tomorrow.  They expect it to take about 2 hours to complete the 100+ vaccines necessary. 

 

I propose that the vaccinations will take place in the library.  I am not familiar with the process but I assume it 

will be a bit like what we experienced at Gertrude’s Hospital in March. Both residents and staff will be 

vaccinated.  

 

It may be a disaster but I think we need to have a positive approach and be prepared. I suggest that residents 

come, with or without their carers, shortly after noon and report outside the library. If residents are with their 

carer, then I expect that they will all be vaccinated together.  

 

Ruth Mumbi is arranging to contact all staff who are not expected on duty tomorrow, for whatever reason, to 

inform them of the situation and to ask them to attend by 12.30 pm. 

 

Sorry for the late notice but this will be excellent for Fairseat if it is successful and we should make sure that it 

does not fail due to any inaction on our part.  See you tomorrow afternoon outside the Widgery Room. 

 


